
Get into the AACT and join us as we prepare for our 2018/2019 season at Jan Dempsey Community Arts Center. 
We would be honored to have you become one of our Sponsors for our 15th season of outstanding performances 
for the greater Auburn-Opelika Community. Each season we offer a children's show, a youth show, and three 
adult shows, regularly featuring plays ranging from major Broadway musicals to intimate small ensemble pieces 
and children’s productions 

Please consider making a tax-deductible donation to our organization. The Auburn-Opelika area has 
experienced explosive and consistent growth since our inception, and as our community has grown, so have we. 
The costs of securing the rights to perform popular shows, building scenery and costumes, renting our storage 
units and set construction sites have also grown. Your contribution will help us to keep ticket prices affordable. 
Donations of $50 or more will be recognized all season in our Playbills. Furthermore, if you join as an 
Underwriter ($5,000) or a Producer ($1,000) you will also be acknowledged in the publicity for each show 
(posters, social media, newspaper, radio and television). 

Education- In addition to supporting quality theatre performances, your tax-deductible contribution will help 
further our efforts to offer theatre education and enrichment to the children of the Auburn-Opelika community 
through our AACT classes held at Jan Dempsey Community Arts Center and on-site lecture/demonstrations. Each 
summer we enroll over 150 students in our acting classes and camps. 

Outreach- Our Community Outreach Program brings theatre professionals, educators and related arts to local 
schools, civic organizations, youth and senior centers, and community-based groups that serve special needs 
populations. 

The Auburn-Opelika Community has a stellar reputation as a vibrant center for education at all levels, a 
dynamic area for both small businesses and industry, and a nurturing environment for young professionals, 
families with children, and retirees alike.  This is reputation is reinforced by a rich tradition of supporting the arts. 

Thank you in advance for keeping this tradition strong with your generous support of AACT. 

  Cindy Davino, AACT Fundraising Chair    Terry Kelley, President AACT Board of Directors 

AACT exists to provide an opportunity for education and participation in the world of theatre, and to present a quality, entertaining 
and thought-provoking theatre experience. Auburn Area Community Theatre is a 501c3 tax-exempt non-profit organization. All  

donations are tax-deductible. 

Our Tax ID # is 46-1201001 
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